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Glitter Mail Bombs 
Justice for All was the recipient of four pieces of “glitter mail bombs” on four consecutive days at the end of 

February.  Pictured below are two pictures of our first “glitter mail bomb” that we received!  Cleverly, the 

person who mailed it put the return mailing address as from a different pro-life organization.  

It states, “You’ve received this for trying to restrict choice. XOXO Glitter Bombs for Choice” 

Our next “glitter mail bomb” seemed to be from someone who was more organized as it contained a logo 

“Glitter Bombs for Choice” with a picture of a uterus and boxing gloves!  It states, “Congrats! You’ve earned 

this for trying to deny choice to women. Stop it please. Love GBFC” 
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Here’s a picture of the third one we received.  

It states, “Glitter Bombs for Choice. You’ve earned this 

glitter bomb for your deplorable work in fetus fetishism. 

Congratulations! Love GBFC” 

Here is the last one we received.  

It states, “Glitter Bombs for Choice. For your 

deplorable work in fetus fetishism. Congratula-

tions! Love GBFC” 

One other notable item on this letter was the 

return address was from “B. Fett”. Being a Star 

Wars fan, I can only imagine that this person 

meant for this letter to appear to come from 

the all-so-popular character, Boba Fett.  

Although that got a chuckle out of me, these 

“glitter mail bombs” are no joke.  We reported 

the letters to the proper authorities. We don’t 

have any indication that the authorities will be 

able to do anything to stop them from being 

mailed.  Thankfully, the letters have stopped, 

for now at least. 


